
Next Meeting – Thursday, March 12th, Carson City Airport Terminal – 6:30 pm 

 

 

 

 

See that round building with the two 

wings on the North side of E. College 

Parkway?  That’s where we will meet 

for at least the next three months.  

Tom will be bringing in his half 

finished 35% 540 for a “Hands-On” 

show and tell.  Ken is scheduled to 

show off his Don Smith B-17 in April 

and I will show my Don Smith A-26 in 

May.  Note that the day of the week 

has changed to accommodate those 

that could not make a Tuesday night. 

 

And just for the heck of 

it, here is another photo 

from MapQuest of the 

Pony Express Airpark.  

Not sure when this was 

taken or how often it is 

updated. Who’s that 

peeing behind the club 

house?   

Speaking of doing stupid 

things!   Someone has 

been seen drinking alcohol at the field.  If you are a club member and are doing something that stupid, don’t bother 

joining the club or coming to the field.  We don’t want you.  If you see someone drinking, call the Park Ranger or Sheriff.  

Get their license plate number as well.  They will be banned from the field. 

 

They done it! They done it! Damned if they ain't flew. 

 

  — Johnny Moore, shouted while running to the village of Kitty Hawk. 17 December 1903 

 



Les Harris just sent out an email with this unusual plane in it. 

 

It’s real, but someone has done a fine job using Photoshop. 

 

Note the big battle ship guns!  Maybe someone can do an 

electric RC version!   More Power!  More Power!  Thanks Les! 

 

Presidents Corner: 

 

As noted elsewhere in the news letter we will be 

holding our meetings at the Carson City airport on the 

second Thursday of the month for the next three 

months. As with all of our proposed programs this year 

we need your input and assessments. We will be 

conducting how-to sessions after the club business 

portion of the meetings. We will be starting with basic 

/advanced building techniques during the next three 

months, followed by airframe setup, servo alignment, 

etc. Due to the size of the airport facility the sky is the 

limit as far as what can be presented. Please feel free 

to volunteer to take on a topic. The object is to provide 

basic information to new members, and get discussion 

started on various methods of solving problems related 

to the hobby. 

 

As all members seem to like the idea of food /snacks 

for the meetings, we will be asking our members that 

attend the meeting to host a meeting during the year. 

This will entail providing the refreshments for one 

meeting during the year. Expenses for the items 

purchased will be re-reimbursed by the club.   

 

If you have been to the field lately you have noticed a 

major improvement to the car track. The car guys are 

planning to put on seven races this year, with a portion 

of the entry fees going to the club. We anticipate that a 

number of those racers will be joining the club as they 

did a few years back. This will be very good for the club 

as it will provide additional membership and 

strengthen our position with the city in the future 

discussions. 

 

Hope to see you all at the March meeting... 

 

IMPORTANT – If you have not paid your dues, this will be 

your last newsletter.  Next month we will publish the 

HSRCC Roster.  Check your name and information.  Make 

sure everything is current.  Thanks! 

Go Green 
Get your HSRCC newsletter via email alert.  Saves me 

from slobbering on your envelope! 
Contact: dan@hsrcc.com 
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